Ukhahlamba District Municipality – Health staff skills survey

This project was funded by the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) and was conducted in cooperation with the NMMU Department of Social Development Professions. The project was conducted for the Ukhahlamba District Municipality, but with direct involvement and facilitation by the Eastern Cape Department of Social Development Services. The study consisted of a skills audit that determined the skills base among health workers within the District Municipality. The skills audit consisted of a survey among all health staff and was supplemented by a series of focus group sessions.

